
  

April 22, 2023 

 

 

Islamic Relief USA 

3655 Wheeler Ave 

Alexandria, VA 22304 
 

Dear Friends,  

 

Margaret and I are pleased to wish an Eid Mubarak to Muslims in Vermont and across the nation 

as the holy month comes to an end. Ramadan marks a period of great self-reflection, and it is my 

hope that in this time it has produced happiness, strength, and renewal.    

 

Thank you for all the ways you uplift our country. I wish you all a joyous Eid al-Fitr. 

 

   

Sincerely, 
 

 
                           ______________________ 

   Peter Welch 

                  United States Senator 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


